
        
 PRE-FILING NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the filing period for the offices listed on this notice is November 27, 2023 
– December 4, 2023.  The Office of Kendall County Clerk will be open November 27-December 1, 2023, from 
8:00am – 4:30pm and December 4, 2023 from 8:00am - 5:00pm on the last day of filing for the purpose of 
accepting candidate petitions or certificates for the General Primary election to be held on March 19, 2024 for 
the following offices. 

 
 LIST ALL OFFICES TO BE VOTED UPON: 

Circuit Clerk 

Coroner 

State’s Attorney 

County Board Members District 1 

County Board Members District 2 

Precinct Committeeperson 

 

Candidates should have all documents complete at the time of filing. 

 

The Kendall County Clerk’s Office recommends that all prospective candidates consult with competent Legal 

Counsel when preparing election paperwork.  The Kendall County Clerk’s Office does not provide legal advice 

to candidates. 

 

Debbie Gillette 

Kendall County Clerk 

 

 


